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We can’t believe that we’ve reached the last week 
of school already! Thank you to those of you who 
lined up to support our school with your Kona Ice 
purchase on Friday. We couldn't have had a more 
perfect day for it! Our PAC gets a percentage back 
for every purchase, so we appreciate your 
commitment to waiting in line in that heat for those 
delicious snow cones. 

Congratulations to our parent volunteer, Priscila 
Kim, who won the gift card draw for May! Thank you 
for your help and support! We also wanted to 
recognize one of our RE Mountain Secondary 
School volunteers, Karthik, who handled all of his 
assigned responsibilities at Spring Fling beautifully.

This year, through our fundraising, we were able 
to provide Dance Pl3y lessons, busses for field 
trips, and sponsor 3 local families through the 
Langley Christmas Bureau. We also raised $300 
for the CKNW Kids Fund through our Pink Shirt Day 
Donut Sales. We raised $17,000 through our Fun 
Lunch program. 

Because of your support at Spring Fling, we 
collected 359 tickets at the Cops for Cancer booth. 
They also collected cash donations totalling $65, 
and received a cheque for $400 from one very 
generous donation who wishes to remain 
anonymous.  We are excited to say that this means 
we will be a stop on their tour in September! 

We are also very grateful to all of the families who generously donated towards our Silent Auction
themed baskets. We raised $1625 from the Silent Auction at Spring Fling. We really appreciate your
ongoing contributions and support throughout the year!

Thank you to all the parents who were Class Parent Representatives this year. You were instrumental
with the classroom basket donations for Spring Fling!

Thank you to all the efforts of the 2023/2024 PAC executive team who made this year a great success
for the school, families and community!

Upcoming Dates
Thank you!

June 24 TCBY & Gourmet Donut Treat Day
June 24 RE Mountain Grad Walk (10:30 or so)
June 24 Grade 5 Farewell in the Gym, 1:00 PM

June 25 Sports Day (Team Colour Day)
June 27 Last day of School for Students 

June 27 Final Report Card Day
June 27 Lost and Found Items will be Donated

After School

On Monday, June 10th the RBE PAC AGM was
held and the Executive PAC roles were
determined for the next school year.

Please welcome the RBE PAC Executive for
2024/2025

President: Rahima Rana
Vice President: Allison Senften

Treasurer: Simran Kaur
Secretary: Sandra Borger

District PAC Rep: Tom Hancock
Hot Lunch Co-Coordinator: Zoe Ma

Hot Lunch Co-Coordinator: Brianna Yasayko
Volunteer Coordinator: Edith Mok

Member-at-Large: Daljit Sahota
Member-at-Large: Catherine Maxwell

Member-at-Large: Christina Bally



Thank you to all our sponsors of Spring Fling!!



We are always looking for volunteers for Fun Lunch and the various events coming throughout the
year. If you are interested in helping out please email our volunteer coordinator Edith at

rbevolunteers@gmail.com. 

Watch the PAC Facebook page, our Instagram (@rbepac), our website, and the "This Week at RBE"
emails for ways to get involved! If you are not receiving the TWARBE emails, please email Cheryl at

cdavies@sd35.bc.ca to be added to the list. 

If you have any questions or concerns please email our PAC President at bulpittpac@outlook.com.

Fun Lunch FAQs
How do I order fun lunch?

To order fun lunch, please use this link: https://munchalunch.com/schools/Bulpitt. When ordering a fun lunch for
your child(ren) please note the deadlines for ordering. We have to pre-order 10 days in advance so restaurants
can prepare for the large orders we submit, especially since we now have over 600 students in our school. It is

for that reason that we cannot accept last minute orders.

What happens after I order?

It is imperative that you successfully order and pay for your child(ren)’s fun lunch orders within an hour of
creating it. Munch-a-Lunch will not save orders anymore. 

Munch-a-Lunch also sends a reminder email the day before the fun lunch day, with a list of what you have
ordered for your child(ren). If you do not get this email, it means your child(ren) will NOT be receiving a fun

lunch.

What if my child is absent?

If your child is absent on a fun lunch day, please email hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com and we will prepare it for
pick up between 12 and 12:30pm. If you cannot pick it up, please consider it as a donation as there are no

refunds.

What to do on a fun lunch day?

Connect with your children the morning of fun lunch to remind them what to expect for lunch – or if they will not
be receiving. 

Double check your email to see if you got a reminder email from Munch-a-Lunch the day before (usually
Thursday morning) about what your child(ren) should be receiving. If you didn’t get this email, please make sure

you pack a lunch for your child(ren).

What if I notice an error?

If on the fun lunch day, your child notices an error with their order, please have them communicate with their
teacher, so that the teacher can either come to the PAC kitchen, or send your child there for assistance. We will

do our best to make sure the error is corrected, so your child does not go without lunch.

If your child comes home and communicates an error to you, please email Zoe at hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com
with your child(ren)’s name(s), division number(s), and the nature of the error. In future, please let your child

know to communicate with their teacher right away, so that the error can be corrected promptly. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/745815738765109
https://www.instagram.com/rbepac
http://richardbulpittpac.com/
http://munchalunch.com/schools/bulpitt

